
 

A great place to be, a great place to learn 

Bungwahl public School 

56 seal rocks Rd  

Bungwahl  2423 

Mob: 0413 079 576  ph: 4997 6175  fax: 4997 6306 

 email: bungwahl-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: bungwahl-pschools.nsw.edu.au 

A proud member of the Great Lakes and Myall Learning Communities. 

 

Week   12.03.12 

Monday 

  

PSP Surveys ‘follow up’ day for non-returns 

Student Banking 

Monday Messenger  

 

Tuesday  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 

SAKGP 

Quick Smart 

Buddhist Nun to visit UD -8:30 

LD Reading Groups (9.00-10.00): Sally  

Mullerworth 

LD Mathematics Groups (11.15 12.30) 

Art (1.00-2.00): Sally Walters  

Taekwondo 2:00pm 

 

P&C AGM 1:00pm 

MLC Stage 3 Sport & Activity Day – all stage 3 

LD Mathematics Groups (11.15-12.30): Eliza  

UD Library  

Tennis 2:00pm 

SiP Coordinators’ Mtg –Forster 8:30 – Sue 

Sun Smart Program - visit 

   

Canteen 

Art Ideas Course - Greg 

LD Library 

GLLC Principals’ Mtg 8:30-12:30 

Launch of Sentral in GLLC 1:00pm- Sue & 

Felice 

      

Waterwatch Workshop at Nerani for UD 9:30am 

Shave For  cure – 12:30pm 

 

 

 

 

We have a very busy week coming up for both 

students and staff  

What’s on this week  term 1 week 8  

 

Late last year our students were given an opportunity to 
submit art work for the annual Great Lakes Mayor’s E-
Calendar.  Maddison Boyd’s piece was chosen for the 
February page.   Maddison was presented with her 
award on Australia Day by the local member for Myall 
Lakes Mr Stephen Bromhead. You can download the 
entire calendar from the Great Lakes Council website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent in their 
surveys.  Today we will be contacting those families 
who have not yet submitted their form.  It is vital for our 
size school that we have 100% return. 

Maddison is Miss February! 

PSP Surveys 



Assembly Awards 

 

 

 

 

With the end of term looming, staff would like to meet 
with each family to discuss progress so far this year. 
Term 1 parent teacher interviews will be held: 

 Wednesday, 4
th
 April for Upper Division 

 Thursday 5
th
 April for  Lower Division 

 
Teachers support this valuable time by using their re-
lease from face to face teaching time. You may choose 
a 10 minute slot between 11:00am- 2:15 or if that does 
not suit please contact the office. 
During these interviews teacher and parents can dis-
cuss academic and social progress so far – how well 
your child has settled into work in 2012. Work samples 
and student books may also be shown to demonstrate 
achievement or areas for improvement. 
As in the past, we hope for 100% response to this op-
portunity to discuss your child’s progress. 
Please complete the note attached with your preferred 
time by Friday 30th March 
Remember “first in best dressed.” 
 

 

 

 

 

This week our school will be hosting a “Shave For A 
Cure” event.  Every March thousands of people shave, 
colour and wax their hair to raise funds for the Leukae-
mia Foundation. It's one of Australia's biggest fundrais-
ing events to support the Leukaemia Foundation's im-
portant work – providing free practical and emotional 
support to people with blood cancer and their families, 
as well as investing millions in research. 
Mrs Smith will be having her hair removed and we will 
be asking children and parents to come along and sup-
port her financially. 
Families can either place a small donation in the money 
box in the front office or purchase a book culled from 
the recent library stocktake. The money raised from the 
sale of these surplus books will go to the cause.  Books 
range in price from 50c to $2!!  
 (Children will be able to have their hair sprayed for $1 
as well!) 
 
 

 

 

8.03.12 
Principals Award:  Rachel Billinghurst 
 
Upper Division: Shawn Piasenti 
 
Lower Division: Carda Stack 
   Keily Boyd  
   Emma Shaw 
 
Student of the week: Kai Mahony 
 
Bus Award:  Lilly Kennedy 
 
 

 

 

 

Holiday dates 
Please note the last day of first term is 5 April with 
school resuming on 24 April. Easter public holidays run 
from 6 to 9 April.   
 
Friendships help learning 
Research shows that if children are happy socially, they 
are more likely to be more engaged in their learning. 
Check out School A to Z (www.schoolatoz.com.au) and 
read about how this works and what you can do to help 
your child make friends: www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/
wellbeing/development/how-friendships-boost-your-
childs-learning 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Coming Up! 

Reminder: Save For A Cure 

Tips for Parents 

http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/development/how-friendships-boost-your-childs-learning
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/development/how-friendships-boost-your-childs-learning
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/development/how-friendships-boost-your-childs-learning


 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Upper Division    Wednesday 4th April 
 
Childs Name:______________________________________ 
 
Parents Name:_____________________________________ 
 
I would like an interview with my child's teacher . Below is a list of preferred times. (between 11.00am & 
2.15pm) 
 
1._________________________ 
 
2._________________________ 
 
3._________________________  
 
 
 
 
 
Lower Division Thursday 5th April 
 
Childs Name:______________________________________ 
 
Parents Name:_____________________________________ 
 
I would like an interview with my child's teacher . Below is a list of preferred times. (between 11.00am & 
2.15pm) 
 
1._________________________ 
 
2._________________________ 
 
3._________________________  
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


